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Senator Ted Stevens papers gifted to UAA for Alaska
Leaders Archive
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Catherine Stevens, the University of Alaska Anchorage (UAA) and the Ted
Stevens Foundation are pleased to announce the signing of a deed of gift to
bring the papers of U.S. Sen. Ted Stevens to UAA. This agreement paves the
way to transfer the senator’s official records to UAA for historical preservation, as
well as for public access and scholarship.

“It was Ted’s wish for his official papers, as well as those of other prominent
Alaskans, to be donated to the university. | am pleased to honor this wish, and |
look forward to sharing his legacy through his collection,” said Catherine
Stevens, widow of the late Sen. Ted Stevens.

Sean Parnell, chancellor of the UAA, added, “UAA is honored to become the
home for Sen. Stevens’ archive. Thank you to Catherine Stevens for bringing this
remarkable collection to our university. We are dedicated to preserving the
senator’s records and making them accessible for the benefit of all.”

“As the current repository for the senator’s papers, our Foundation’s archival
team has been working diligently to prepare his records for transfer and public
release,” said Karina Waller, Ted Stevens Foundation executive director. “We
look forward to working with UAA on the process for conveyance of the
collection.”



